

I would like to take this opportunity to wish all CENTLEC employees, their families, our clients and worshipers a safe and a spiritually uplifting Easter holidays. These days are a time to reflect on the significant sacrifice that Jesus Christ made for each and every one of us, and to celebrate the triumph of the resurrection and his gift of grace.

As we commemorate Good Friday, let us embrace our loved ones especially the people of KwaZulu Natal who will be celebrating this year's Easter differently facing the aftermath of the deadly floods that swept homes, infrastructure and the lives of many of people.

To those who will be travelling to different destinations, please be on the

To those who will be travelling to different destinations, please be on the lookout and observe the rules of the road at all times and arrive alive.

Mr M. Sekoboto
Chief Executive Officer
CENTLEC (SOC) Ltd

